
HB 1340 
 
I am not sure how law enforcement is utilizing the current way the law is being applied.  That is why I am 
currently neutral on the topic until hearing both sides.  If no law enforcement is abusing the current laws 
then there is no need to remedy it.  If it is being abused then HB 1340 should be passed to preserve our 
rights as expressed in the North Dakota Constitution Article I Section 8. 
 
Andrew Kordonowy 
Dickinson, ND 


